
 
Gila River Indian Community

Crisis Line

1-800-259-3449

“Bringing Wellness to You in Your 
Community”

Child and Adult Immunizations - Well 
Child Exams - Labs - Sports Physicals - 
Blood Sugar Checks - Blood Pressure 

Checks - Cancer Screenings - Diabetes 
Education

May is National Mental Health 
Awareness Month

A mental illness is a condition that 
impacts a person's thinking, 

feeling or mood and may affect 
his or her ability to relate to 

others and function on a daily 
basis. Early engagement and 

support are crucial to improving 
outcomes and increasing the 

promise of recovery. 
If you are interested in learning 

more about services, please 
contact us for more information. If 

there is a mental health crisis, 
contact our 24-hour Community 

Crisis Line at 1-800-259-3449. 
BHS has offices at Hu Hu Kam 

Memorial Hospital: (520) 562-3321 
ext. 7010 or 602-528-7100

OASIS: (520) 562- 3323;  District 5 
(520) 796-3898

Shegoi Clinic: (520) 550-6008
Komatke Health Center - Shegoi 

Clinic: (520) 550-6008
Thwajik Ke RTC: 520-796-3800
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Hu Hu Kam Memorial Hospital, the 
Komatke Health Center, and the Ak-Chin 

Clinic will be
CLOSED MONDAY, MAY 30, 2016.

If you need medical assistance, visit the 
Emergency Department at Hu Hu Kam 

Memorial Hospital or call 911. 
Normal business hours will resume

TUESDAY, MAY 31, 2016.
(Clinics will be open 

Saturday, May 28, 2016.)

GRHC.ORG
Main Number
(520) 562-3321

Memorial Day 
Closure

If you are accessing Hu Hu Kam 
Memorial Hospital from Seed Farm 
Road and parking in patient parking 
on the north, you must enter at the 
temporary entrance located at the 
east side of the hospital.

Walk-in patients must check in at the 
temporary registration desk located 
at the temporary entrance on the 
east side of the hospital.

Primary Care patients with 
appointments or  who are visiting  
Medical Imaging and Lab should 
check in at the main registration 
desk.

Patients visiting the Pharmacy may 
use any entrance and do not need to 
stop at either registration desk.

If you have any questions or need 
assistance, please contact Bob Pablo, 
Cultural Customer Service Department 
at:  (520) 562-3321 ext. 1424.

NEW SECURITY
uNIFORMs

New uniforms now identify our security officers and 
identify them as employees of Gila River Health Care.  
This gives the Community a certain assurance that 
those wearing the uniform know what they are doing 
and that they will do their jobs in a safe, proficient 
manner. GRHC Security officers wear uniforms as a 
statement of responsibility.  A professional uniform serves as a quick “identifier.”  In an emergency, 
patients should readily be able to identify a GRHC Security officer.
If you have questions or need assistance, please contact Lantz Biles, Security Supervisor: 

(520) 562-3321 ext. 1146.

CONSTRUCTION ON THE 
MAIN ENTRANCE TO 

HU HU KAM MEMORIAL 
HOSPITAL

Main Entrance and Lobby
 to close for one year

(Summer 2016 – 2017)
BEGINNING JUNE 20, 

2016.

May 31
June 7
June 14
June 21
June 28
July 5
July 12
July 19

June 2
June 9
June 16
June 23
June 30
July 7
July 14
July 21

/GilaRiverHealthCare
/Gilariverhealth
/Gilariverhealthcare

District 7
District 6
District 5
District 4
District 3
District 2
District 1
Ak-Chin

Tuesdays and Thursdays
10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.

For more informa on, please contact
Robin Henry, FNP

Community Outreach Mobile Unit
(520) 610-2379


